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We are pleased to announce that WiSEngineers is joining Bennett & Pless. This expansion boosts 
the B&P  team to over 25 local professionals making Bennett & Pless one of the largest structural 
firms in Nashville. 

Over the years, the focus In Nashville, has been in the regional and national manufacturing project 
arena. WiSEngineers brings 20 years of experience supporting the local community infrastructure 
allowing us to bolster our local Nashville presence. 

An added benefit of the WiSEngineers merger is the impact they will have on B&P sister company 
BPL Enclosure. Jarrod Finger, a key employee of WiSEngineers has a unique structural, 
architectural and construction background and is joining the BPL team. BPL has consulted on 
several major projects in Nashville including Neuhoff, the prominent historical renovation 
development on Germantown’s riverfront, currently under construction. 

In speaking with Fred Weis, founder of WiSEngineers, Fred stated that his main objective in 
transitioning the firm was to find a company with a similar culture where clients would continue to be 
serviced as they have been over the past 20 years and employees would have the opportunity to 
grow and develop. 

Link to original press release: 

https://www.bennett-pless.com/wisengineers-inc-joins-bennett-pless/ 


